
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 29, 2017 1:41:22 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 12:37 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Jane  Hick

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Our family is firmly opposed to rate hikes for the delivery of Hydro services. The rates are already
difficult to afford and price increases will make the cost of living a greater challenge. You have many
retired folks on fixed income in Muskoka and are making affordability an issue. Please STOP the
INCREASES.

-- Attachment --
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